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President

4-17-2014

Marcia Cornnell, PE

Infrastructure Administration Manager
City of Milwaukee

841 N Broadway, Room 701
Milwaukee, WI 53202

Dear Ms. Cornnell:

After relaying our conversation of 4-7-14 to the Executive Board, it was decided that the
pursuit of renaming the triangle underneath the Letter Carrier Statue (CC # 882620 for
postal statue on city property at Wells, Plankinton, 2" is not in the best interests of our
organization or the City of Milwaukee and we withdraw our request.

If the property is reconfigured in the future, we would like to voice our concurrence that a
hard surface like decorative concrete or pavers be installed to alleviate the dog waste
problem and to provide relief to the City Forestry Department concerning maintenance of
the site.

I appreciate your diligence in researching this issue and your attempts to find a mutually
appropriate solution to our original request. Please keep me in the loop if future
development plans impact the site that we hold quite dear since it holds a unique and
historic place in our organization.

Sincerely,

Ve

Scott A. Van Derven. President

WI State Association of Letter Carriers
2339 N. 62" St.

Wauwatosa, WI 53213-1509
414-688-8118



